
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                     

 1st March 2019   

Dear Parent/Carer 

  
Football Kit 

A huge “Thank you” to Turner’s Removals for sponsoring our smart new football kit. The team 

are delighted and proud to be wearing it! 

 

        
 

World Book Day 

This year we will be celebrating World Book Day with our very popular reading cafe. This will 

be opening from 1:30pm. You can collect your child from their class and then share a story 

whilst having some cake and a coffee. All money raised from the cafe will be spent on new 

books for the children. 

Please can the children come to school in costumes linked to their topics. 

Class 1 - any characters from Julia Donaldson books. 

Class 2 - any characters from Judith Kerr books 

Class 3 - any characters from Roald Dahl books 

Class 4 - any characters from Sky Song by Abi Elphinstone 

Class 5 - any characters from Dr Seuss books 

 
Parent's Evening 

Appointment slots for parent consultation meetings will be available to book from Monday 

4th March at 3pm. Please use the Website/E-School log-in you used when booking your 

appointment last term. The teachers all look forward to celebrating the progress of the 

children and setting targets for the remainder of the year with you all. Please note - Mr 

Wilson will be meeting parents on behalf of Miss Oxenham. 

 

Lost Property 

Please check through the lost property in the entrance as any unclaimed will be sent to the 

clothing bank. 

 

St. Piran’s Day There will be pasties for school lunch on Tuesday 5th March.  

 



 
ASC 

Please note that parents wishing to contact the After School Club after 3.30pm should use 

the mobile number:07564626022 

 

 
Row 4 Miss O 

Plans are still being drawn up and confirmed for our forthcoming school fundraising 

challenge. Year 6 children will be issuing all the information next week. The rowing club had 

great attendance this week - we feel we are becoming well prepared for the task! 

 

REMINDERS 

 

 
London  

A further £100 needs to be paid by the 25th March for the above trip. Thank you to those 

who have either paid in full or are making regular payments. Work is continuing to complete 

the itinerary for the above trip and we will inform parents as soon as possible when it is 

complete. Children cannot take part unless full payment is received prior to the trip taking 

place. 

 

 
Camp Payments 

Further payment can now be made on Parent Pay, paying as much as you wish whenever you 

choose.  
 

Class Assemblies Commencing at 2.15, dates as follows: 
Class 2: Monday 4th March 
Class 1: Monday 11th March 

Class 5 Monday 25th March 

Spring Term Storytime Dates                                                                                                                                                    
Please come in and join us to share a book.  

This term our Storytime sessions will be on a THURSDAY at 2:50pm.                                                                 

Thursday 7th March is World Book Day 1.30pm 

Thursday 14th March = Class 2 

Thursday 21st March= Class 3 

Thursday 28th March = Class 4 

SPRING TERM 2019 

Thursday 7th March                                 World Book Day 

Thursday 4th April                                   Last Day of Term 

Tuesday 23rd April                                  First Day of Summer Term 



 

      

      


